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Bogotá, November 30th 2021  
  
  
To  
Sandra Patricia Perea Díaz  
Deputy Superintendent for Issuers  
Finance Superintendent's Office  
Bogotá D.C. 
  
                                                                      

Ref.:    600-001 Titularizadora Colombiana S.A.          
 058 Relevant Information 
 50   Request/Submission 
  No Attachments 

                      
  
Dear. Ms. Perea,  
  
In compliance with article 5.2.4.1.5 of the Decree 2555/2010 as to the obligation to report relevant 
information, we hereby inform your Office that the retransmission of Financial Information under 
XBRL language with a cut-off date of December 31, 2020 was carried out as requested by the Finance 
Superintendent's Office.  
 
Given that the requested modification was an adjustment to the submission of the “ingresos 
operativos”, the Titularizadora states that the retransmitted financial information of the Company 
does not have any material or relative adjustments or modifications, other than the formal 
modifications requested to comply with the Finance Superintendent's Office formats.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
  
       Ricardo Molano León 
Alternate Legal Representative 
 
Reviewed by: David Briceño Cárdenas 
Approved by: Ricardo Molano León 
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